Statement regarding Bettws Newydd:

A spokesperson for the Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority said:

In light of recent meetings held with the applicant and his advisors the Authority is now expecting that a further application will be submitted before Christmas, to retain and finish the dwelling.

The Committee¹s resolution gave the applicant the opportunity to modify the development to bring it in line with the 2006 permission and/or to remedy the harm to amenity to an acceptable extent. The applicants are seeking to meet the second leg of this resolution.

Any application received will be considered at the next available meeting of the Development Management Committee once all the statutory and local consultations have been completed.

Ends